
Dear All, 
  
I wanted to share with a free online virtual conference on Theology of the Body from 8th to 10th May. 
It is being offered by the Theology of the Body Institute in America. 
  
It’s a great opportunity during these times where we cannot meet in person to continue to invest in 
our ongoing formation and help us discover new ways of keeping our faith alive 
  
  

 
  
This is the link to the free registration 
  
https://www.tobvirtualconference.com/?fbclid=IwAR1PC8KM40hHBNOK4wXR3_ko00OwFRxCpeJ
M7QnXAbze4ePB1dtFmP0tRXY 
  
I would be grateful if you could please share with your parishioners and contacts. 
  
Many thanks for your continued support. 
  
Best wishes 
  

Lianne Pap 

Marriage and Family Life Co-ordinator 

Based at Maryvale Institute 
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